
 

 

 
 
 

 
To: Members of the  

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

 Councillors Nicholas Bennett J.P., Gordon Norrie and Charles Rideout 
 
 A meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee will be held at Bromley Civic Centre on 

FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER 2011 AT 2.00 PM 
  

There will be a pre-meeting for Council Members and officers at 1.45pm. 
 
 MARK BOWEN 

Director of Resources 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1  
  

APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN FOR THE MEETING  
 

2  
  

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 

3  
  

APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE AT KWIK STOP, 
5 STANLEY WAY, ORPINGTON, BR5 2HE (Pages 3 - 68) 
Cray Valley East 

 Objections to the application are referred to in the attached report of the 
Director of Environmental Services. 

BROMLEY CIVIC CENTRE, STOCKWELL CLOSE, BROMLEY BRI 3UH 
 
TELEPHONE: 020 8464 3333  CONTACT: Graham Walton 

   graham.walton@bromley.gov.uk 

    

DIRECT LINE: 020 8461 7743   

FAX: 020 8290 0608  DATE: 6 December 2011 


